
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Local Agency Formation Commission of Santa Clara County (LAFCO) 

 
 
The Local Agency Formation Commission of Santa Clara County will hold a public 
hearing on Wednesday, April 8, 2020 at 1:15 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the 
matter can be heard, to consider:  

1. Adoption of the Proposed LAFCO Budget for Fiscal Year 2021 
 
Staff reports and related material for this item will be available on the LAFCO 
website at SantaClaraLAFCO.org by April 3, 2020. All interested persons may attend 
the meeting as provided for on the agenda or may submit written comments.  
 
In response to COVID-19 and the shelter-in-place orders, and consistent with the 
Governor’s Executive Order N-29-20, the meeting will be held as a virtual meeting. 
More information regarding public access to the meeting will be available with the 
publication of the meeting agenda. Written communications should be filed prior to 
the date of the hearing by email at LAFCO@ceo.sccgov.org  
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